A LIST OF WHAT TO BRING TO SCHOOL

· Updated emergency information if you have not already submitted it to school
· A bagged snack for your child. This should be done daily. Please do not include gum, candy, chocolates, etc. We stress “growing foods” in our classroom community.
· A LARGE backpack that is appropriately sized for your child. We want to be able to encourage independence and that includes packing and unpacking their backpacks by themselves.
· Send your child to school in play clothes – we like to get messy!
· Change of clothes: 1 shirt, 1 undies, socks, 1 pants/dress. Please label and put in a Ziplock bag, each child will have their own spot for their extra clothes.
· Diapers / pull-ups in a labeled Ziplock back
· A well-rested body!
· We are always seeking various other items throughout the school year, so expect a ‘cordial request’ at some point for ‘stuff’ ☺
· On Fridays, your child will come home with a “Weekend News” form. This is so you can let us know in school what your family did over the weekend. (You can fill it out with your child, if you like.) Please return the form each Monday so we can discuss our weekend events at circle time.
· Please deliver any medications to our school nurse directly - do not place in backpack for your child to transport.
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WHAT NOT  TO BRING TO SCHOOL:

· No Crocs, flip-flops, or open-toed shoes - our playground has mulch, pebbles, and our outdoor steps are cement.
· Toys, please keep them home unless they are brought in for Show & Tell.
· No umbrellas, please. Yes, all kids look so cute carrying an umbrella, but a classroom of 10 kids all trying to manage their umbrellas while dismissing is not such a cute scene!
· No candy or junk food for snack or treats to pass out…or on the bus for the ride. The general rule is, “If you wouldn’t give your child Doritos or Fritos to eat at 9am on a Saturday, don’t send it to school for snack.”
To contact me, please use the email address: tfreeman@Livingston.org. For related services questions, or specific concerns regarding your child’s IEP, visitations, updating goals or therapy(s), please contact your child’s case coordinator directly (The Child Study Team [CST]) at Burnet Hill School.

I encourage you to send me an email prior to school beginning, and we can begin our correspondence. I look forward to meeting both you and your child and having a successful and enjoyable school year!
						
Thank you!

	 Mrs. Freeman



